
From: Yip-Kikugawa, Amy C. 
Sent: 2/23/2012 10:31:24 AM 

marcel@turn.org (marcel@turn.org); StephanieC@greenlining.org 
To: (StephanieC@greenlining.org); Cherry, Brian K 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Johns, Christopher 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPJ2); Jordan, Lise (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=LHJ2); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); jmalkin@orrick.com (jmalkin@orrick.com); 
austin.yang@sfgov.org (austin.yang@sfgov.org); DNg@semprautilities.com 
(DNg@semprautilities.com); Cagen, Robert (robert.cagen@cpuc.ca.gov); 
bcragg@goodinmacbride.com (bcragg@goodinmacbride.com); 
martinhomec@gmail.com (martinhomec@gmail.com); bmcc@mccarthylaw.com 
(bmcc@mccarthylaw.com); smeyers@meyersnave.com 
(smeyers@meyersnave.com) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 1.11-02-016 (PG&E Recordkeeping) - Status/Prehearing Conference 

All, 

At the January 12, 2012 Prehearing Conference, intervenors had expressed an interest in 
holding a PHC after CPSD had filed its report on March 5, 2012 and prior to the filing of 
intervenor testimony on April 5, 2012.1 would like to know whether any parties have 
issues/concerns that they would like to discuss at a PHC. If so, please contact me by close of 
business today, as I would like to schedule the PHC the week of March 5. 

Thank you, 

ALJ Yip-Kikugawa 

Amy C. Yip-Kikugawa 

Administrative Law Judge 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415)-703-5256 

SB GT&S 0212298 
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